From: ColoradoES, FW6

Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 10:04 AM

To: Stephen Scott; Timothy Cassibry; Audrey Cassibry

Cc: ColoradoES, FW6

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 6410 Trappers Pass Trail build after Black Forest fire

Dear Stephen Scott,

Thank you for contacting the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service). The Service has reviewed your
project and has no concerns with the project resulting in impacts to species listed as candidate,
proposed, threatened, or endangered.

We appreciate you efforts to ensure the conservation of threatened and endangered species. Thank
you for contacting us and please let me know if you have any further questions.

Kate Lunz

Project: 2023-0038324

Kate Lunz, Ph.D. (she/her)

Fish and Wildlife Biologist / Preble’s Lead
Colorado Ecological Services Office

134 Union Blvd

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] 6410 Trappers Pass Trail build after Black Forest fire
Hi Stephen -

Thank you for sending your project information. | will assign this review to a biologist on Monday
during our staff meeting. Please be advised that we may take up to 60 business days to send our
response due to a shortage of staff; | sincerely apologize for the wait time.

A biologist will reach out if they have any questions. For future projects, please send your
information to ColoradoES@fws.gov; this is our general inbox which is checked several times per
week.




